
 

 

Prostate Cancer UK 

4th Floor  

The Counting House 

53 Tooley Street 

London 

SE1 2QN                               3rd February 2023 

 

 

Dear Prostate Cancer UK,  

 

Please find enclosed a cheque for £5,000 from Penguins Against Cancer (PAC) to assist you with funding 

research into prostate cancer treatment.  This grant is in addition to the £1,000 we sent you in January 

2019, the £2,627 in December 2016 and the £2,000 January 2014.  The grant was proposed by Charlie 

Beardmore in direct support of Andy Wood.  It was made possible by the continuing superb fundraising 

efforts by our supporters. 

  

PAC exists to raise cancer awareness, and to provide support to cancer research and treatment, as well 

as to hospices. PAC is a registered charity and has no administrative or running costs. It draws its 

membership from a wide cross-section of students, healthcare and other professionals and retired 

altruists. Please feel free to visit our website www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk and let us know what 

you think. 

  

We would be most grateful if you would write back to us confirming receipt of the grant, and indicating 

how it will be spent in funding research. 

  

We wish Prostate Cancer UK every success in the excellent work you are doing to defeat this dreadful 

disease. 

  

With Very Best Wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

                  

 

 
 
Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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